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“TO TEACH THE MANX LANGUAGE” 
(1902) 

 
We are pleased that the parents of the Peel School children have requested by vote 
that the Manx language should be taught in the Christian’s Schools, Peel. The 
managers of the school authorised the headmaster (Mr Potts) to take a census of the 
parents as to whether they agreed that the children should be taught Manx lessons, 
and we are glad that no less than 126 were in favour of the idea an 103 were not. The 
Manx will be provided by, the Manx Language Society, of which Miss Morrison, of 
Peel, is the hon. sec. We trust that Patrick and Dalby and other schools will follow 
the example. 

“[Western Items] [Peel] To Teach the Manx Language.” Manx Sun 20 
September 1902: 5b. 
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